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BY EMAIL ONLY  
 
Deputy David Cullinane 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
01/07/2021 
 
PQ 19999-21:  To ask the Minister for Health the target of vaccine delivery in estimated numbers of 
doses per week for each of the mass vaccination centres for each month in April, May and June 
2021; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 
 
 
Dear Deputy Cullinane, 
 
Sincere apologies for the delayed response as a result of the cyberattack. 
 
To date 4.1 million adults have received a vaccine with 2.5 million adults receiving a first dose (67%) 
and 1.67 million (44%) who are fully vaccinated. 
 
I hope this provides you with assistance. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
__________________ 
Sharon Hayden 
General Manager 
Office of the CCO 
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